
Milford Budget Advisory Committee 
Approved Minutes 
January 24, 2018 

 
Present:    Karen Mitchell, Wade Campbell, Peg Seward, 

 Matt Lydon, Paul Dargie, George 
   Skuse, Paul Bartolomucci and Chris Pank 
Absent:     Bob Courage 
Guests:  None 
   
Business: Meeting called to order at 6:32 by Matt Lydon 
 
Discussion around the future of the Pumpkin Festival.  Wendy Hunt 
will not be running the festival this year, nor will MIT.  Wade 
mentioned that he is working to form a group to put on the festival.  
He is also working with the Selectmen Fougere to be in contact with 
MIT for previous years information.  There was discussion of adding 
100k to the Town Operating budget for the Pumpkin Festival and 
then have this offset by revenues rather than be on the warrant.  
This did not seem, to the BAC, like the best option.   
The remainder of the meeting was spent updating and finalizing the 
BAC write up for Deliberative Session. 
Peg asked why the amount listed of Town operating budget from 
2017 on BAC reports was not the same as what was listed on the 
MS636, a document signed by all of the BOS. 
 
The next meeting will be Jan. 31 in the BOS meeting room. 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:29pm. 
Respectfully submitted by, Karen Mitchell, Secretary 


